ISBE Learning Renewal Staff gave an update about their programs and the distribution of federal covid relief funds for education. 
Chair Torres led a discussion about the structure of the P-20 Council. He announced that the standing committees of the council would be sunset by the end of the calendar year and that P-20 would be transitioning to a new project-based working group structure. He provided an overview of the new process and a preview of what the new working groups might focus on. He also spoke about appointments and vacancies and indicated that new appointments would be made to the council over the next several months.


